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The Public Service Commission of Wisconsin (PSC) recently launched a customer 
service phone line for people who need help locating phone or internet service during 
the COVID-19 public health emergency. See the attachment for more information.  
  
Instructions for setting up PowerSchool’s Parent SSO account are attached if you have 
not set up an account. 
  
Hello All, 
My name is Cody Moon and I was recently hired as the head football coach at Laconia 
High School. As a Laconia graduate I take great pride in representing Laconia High 
School and the Rosendale- Brandon School District. I want to thank you for your 
dedication to our kids and our district, especially during these difficult times! I also want 
to thank you for your support of Laconia Football in the past and this upcoming season. 
If interested, you will find a link to the apparel order for the upcoming season below. The 
store is open until Wednesday, May 6th. The orders will then be processed and shipped 
to the high school in late May, and I will be in charge of distribution or delivery from 
there. I will provide updates as the date approaches. If you have any questions, please 
do not hesitate to contact me. 
Thanks again!  
Cody Moon, ​mooncod@gmail.com 
https://laconiafootball20.itemorder.com/sale 
  
  
Rosendale-Brandon Employment Opportunities – see attached 
 

https://rbsd-k12-wi-dot-yamm-track.appspot.com/Redirect?ukey=1r2zKNsrs4zAk0YG_H8hMhMd4mWBQa1Fp1Xgxn0ov7Ik-0&key=YAMMID-76856204&link=https%3A%2F%2Flaconiafootball20.itemorder.com%2Fsale

